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Tuesday 22nd May 2018 

Dear Parents,  

Turquoise class has achieved 20 marbles this half term and have thus earned their 

reward for a pyjama party this Thursday 24th May. Children can come to school in their 

pyjamas and we will have a film and food in the afternoon.  

Children who will be going to a club after school will need to change into their uniform 

at the end of the day. 

We ask that children don’t bring any snacks. We can provide some snacks and squash. 

At their request, they are welcome to bring their own re-usable bottle for the squash to 

limit our use of single-use plastic and reduce waste. 

 

Many thanks,  

 

Miss Nandhra and Mrs Campbell 
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